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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 8:49 AM
To: 'Richard Tager'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200139-WS

Good Morning, Richard D. Tager 
 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
From: Richard Tager <rtager5091@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 7:32 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200139‐WS 

 
To:  Office of the Commission Clerk  
       2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
       Tallahassee,  FL  32399-0850 
 
Re:  Docket No. 20200139-WS 
 
I was extremely surprised to see a request for a Rate Increase, in our Utilities, at this very difficult time.  The entire nation 
is under a great deal of stress, to say the least, and the Utilities have the audacity to ask for a rate increase at this 
time.  The economy is failing, people are losing their jobs, businesses are having to scale down their services or close up 
entirely. 
 
We are on the verge of having a vaccine for the COVID-19, which certainly will take some time to administer to the 
people, so why at this time would anyone be asking for a rate increase to the citizens of these Counties. 
 
I would ask, as I am sure many citizens are asking, that the increase is not granted at this time. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Richard D. Tager 
675 Columbus Drive 
Tierra Verde,  FL  33715 
Cell: (813) 215-6626 
 
 




